
        

Urgent FIELD SAFETY NOTICE 
 

Oxoid Ready Poured Plate Helicobacter pylori Selective Agar PB0398A Lot 1264570 
 
16th August 2013 
 
Field Safety Corrective Action (F.S.C.A.) 
 
Contamination has been identified in Oxoid Ready Poured Plate Helicobacter pylori Selective Agar 
PB0398A Lot 1264570. 
 
 
As the contamination may not be apparent prior to incubation, it is possible that growth of the 
contaminant could mask recovery of a microorganism from a sample.  Use of this batch could lead to 
incorrect results reporting or a delay in results reporting due to the necessity for retesting. You should 
consider reviewing the outcomes of tests already performed using this batch of medium and seek 
appropriate expert advice where necessary. 
 
In keeping with our Quality Policy, we request that you destroy all unused stock of this batch. 
Replacement packs, or a credit note, will be arranged via the Thermo Fisher Scientific, Microbiology 
UK, Customer Services Department. 
 
This notice needs to be passed on to all those who need to be aware within your organisation. 
 
The Medicines and Healthcare products Regulatory Agency (M.H.R.A.) has been informed of this 
F.S.C.A. 
 
If you experience any problems complying with this notice, or you require further information, please 
contact the Technical Support Department on 01256 694281. 
 
Please confirm receipt of this F.S.C.A., and advice of the removal and destruction of this batch, to our 
Customer Services Administrator. 
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